January 10, 2020

Dear Senator Steve Wilson Chairman, Senate Energy and Public Utilities Committee,

I am writing in regards to SB 234. I feel as though we should all have to right to vote on the industrial and wind projects, especially in our own county/state. After all, these projects affect us in big ways!

For me, a natural health practitioner, I understand the negative effects that the wind turbines will have on me and others. Not to mention the negative effect on our environment. They are a waste of money and do not sustain themselves, and there isn't any money set aside to take them down or fix them when they break down.

As an American, I feel it should be my right to vote on such bills as SB 234. I would appreciate it if we could have your support on this issue.

Sincerely,

Elaine Geiger 3400 Fern Road

Willard, OH 44890

Elaine Beiger